Dear Pure Oakland Water team,

I would like to thank you for the Internship experience you made possible for me at the Clinton River Watershed Council. This opportunity has given me a wealth of knowledge in the workforce that I will continue to use in my professional future. I have been able to strengthen my skills in public speaking, ecological field work, public education, stewardship and so much more very positively. I have also enjoyed connecting with and learning from the CRWC staff as well as other great people and organizations like POW around the community and watershed. This experience was very rewarding and beneficial and I hope that other students can have the same opportunity. Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Amanda Campbell

Amanda Campbell

**RECEIVED** 

NOV 18 2014

Water Resources
Commissioner